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COMING FEBRUARY 12: THE NEON DANCE TRANCE  
This year, start Valentine’s weekend in a burst of brilliant color and 

light. 

 

Parents and students, join 

us Friday night (February 

12) from 6:30 to 9:30 PM.  

 

Dress up in funky shades 

and come ready to dance 

under the neon glow! Each 

student ticket is $5, and the 

price includes a slice of 

pizza, bag of chips, cookie, 

and a drink. (Parents may 

attend for free.) Tickets go 

on sale soon. Stay tuned!  

 

 

 

WE COLLECT BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 

Your pantry is probably full of 

money that can help DePaul’s 

students. We’re talking about Box 

Tops for Education, of course. To 

schools, they are worth real money! 

 

Here’s how it works: We turn in box 

tops and receive a check for DePaul. 

The best part is, box tops add up 

quickly, and we are eligible to 

receive up to $20,000 every year. 

Clip the box top symbols from 

General Mills, Kleenex, Green Giant, Totino's, Pillsbury, Old El Paso, 

Ziploc, Hefty, Juicy Juice, Betty Crocker, and other grocery products 

and send them to us via your student.  

 

Every single one helps. Thank you! 

 

 

MARK YOUR 
CALENDAR 

 

Report Card Day                Jan 20 

 

Quarter awards                  Jan 21 

parents welcome; 2:30 PM   

 

Service plan  meetings     Jan 25-26 

 

Neon Dance Trance          Feb 12 

parents welcome; 6:30 PM               

 

Presidents Day 

No school                             Feb 15 

 

Parent teacher conferences 

No school                             Feb 19 

 

 

 

 

 



 

WE HAVE AN OPEN DOOR POLICY 

Parents, you are always invited to observe your child’s day-to-day 

activities and classes here at DePaul. Just call the office and let us 

know when you’d like to come. We’re happy to schedule you!  

 

Visiting your child’s class has several benefits: 

 

You’ll become a visible part of your child’s learning experience. 

You’ll have fewer surprises on report cards and in Wednesday 

packets. 

You’ll get firsthand information about our classroom experience 

that hasn’t been filtered through another person. 

You’ll build a partnership with your child’s teachers. 

You’ll be better in touch with the multisensory techniques and 

classroom accommodations we use at DePaul.  

You’ll discover specific ways to cheer your child on. 

You’ll see if challenge areas at home match challenge areas at 

school. 

 

“There should be laughs  

in everything.  

Sometimes, it’s a slammed door,  

a pie in the face,  

or a just a recognition of our frailties.” 

― Alan Rickman

 

 

REMINDER: YOUR JANUARY SUPPLY LIST  
Don’t forget to have your child bring the following 

items to school: 

 

200 sheets wide-ruled notebook paper 

1 box of 24 sharpened pencils 

1 box tissues 

1 pump dispenser of hand sanitizer 

1 large container of pop-up wet wipes 

1 container Clorox wipes 

 

 

Office Depot will donate 5 percent to DePaul when you use 

School ID 28158119.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Get Access to DePaul 

 

Register now at  

www.depaulschool.com. You’ll get 

news, updates, access to official 

documents, and more! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For pictures, videos, event 

news, and information 

 
www.facebook.com/depaulschool 
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